
WAO Public School Education Foundation March/April Meeting Recap 
March 26, 2015 

 
 
The March/April meeting was held following the 2014 annual meeting in the WAOHS 
Multi-Purpose Room.  Members present were Carol Bowman, Carol Anderson, Tim 
Finseth, Dewey Swanson, Ellen Strickler, Ed Rosendahl, Russell Miller, Shawn Spidahl, 
Donna Jenkins, and Angie Brekke.  Angie is one of the WAO Board of Education 
liaisons.  Sally Roller, the other liaison was absent.  Jon and Sue Holter were also in 
attendance. 
 
Some highlights from the meeting: 
 
Nathan Wozniak will pick up all of the supplies that he needs for the cabinet that he is 
building for the elementary game storage.  He will be reimbursed from the Foundation. 
 
New officers were elected:  Carol Anderson-chm, Ellen Strickler, Vice-chm., Donna 
Jenkins, secretary, Carol Bowman, treasurer. 
 
Jon Holter visited with Mike Cheney and he will make a rotating drum for the 2 x 3 
plaques.  He will make one drum to begin with and will have it in place by the time of the 
Marshall County Fair. 
 
We can set up a free account at American Federal for drop ins from the Amazon Smile 
Company. 
 
Art Drenckhahn looked at the by-laws and articles of incorporation and found out that 
they are all written properly. 
 
Scholarship applications went out to all WAO Seniors this week. 
 
The spring “Connections” should be proofed and ready to print by May 21st. 
 
Appreciation for work on our financials will be given to Katie Holte at Phil Thompson & 
Associates. 
 
National Teacher Day is May 5th.  A notepad and pen will be given to all teachers. 
 
Sally will be charge of the Fair Parade 
 
The schools will be open for alumni, community members and visitors on Saturday, July 
25th. 
 
Flash drives were given to the WAO After Prom Committee for all WAO seniors. 
 



All WHS/WAO Annuals are now on DVDs.  It was suggested that we ask for a $10.00 
donation for the first year and $1.00 for each additional year.  Carol A was directed to 
visit with Heidi Thorstenson about this project. 
 
Memorials and donations were approved. 
 
This was Shawn Spidahl’s last official meeting.  She offered to assist Carol Bowman 
with the treasurer’s position and to help out in any way that she could. 
 
The next meeting will be moved up a week because of scholarship selections.  It will be 
May 6th at the WAOHS Library 


